
 

 
 
 
 
 First and foremost, we want to thank everyone who has reached out to offer words of 
encouragement and support the past several weeks. Your words have signified the positive 
impact Golfstat and the Laesch family have made on college golf for 30+ years.  
 

The NCAA’s decision to no longer utilize Golfstat as the official scoring and rankings 
service will be a huge change for all. Please do know that we did our best effort to present a 
comprehensive outline for the future of Golfstat, what changes we had already made, and the 
many reasons we’ve been able to service ALL of college golf for so long.  As we move forward, 
we will continue to pursue our passion and purpose to support college golf. 

 
We will still be offering live scoring for events that choose to utilize the service at an 

affordable price that you are accustomed to. Along with this, we will make sure to find a 
solution with the new scoring platform to make sure those scores are submitted in a timely 
manner. Thank you to those that have already reached out with their intentions to use Golfstat 
live scoring this 23-24 season. You should expect to see a portal to register your event on our 
homepage in early August. 
  
 With the longevity of our presence in college golf comes the responsibility of holding 
30+ years’ worth of valuable archival information for college golf. We are committed to 
preserving that information and making the data available in the future.  
  
 We look forward to continuing to work with all of you. We will provide updates as they 
become available. Thank you and good luck this 2023-2024 college golf season! 
 

 
 
  
 
Kathy Laesch 
President 
Golfstat Inc. 


